
 

T.E. BOWE MIDDLE SCHOOL 

Memo 
To: Dr. Silverstein, Mary MacMichael 

From: Craig Stephenson 

Date: April 5, 2023 

Re:   Summer Hour Request – GPSD Threat Assessment Team 

___________________________________________________________ 

 

I am requesting the following members of the GPSD Threat Assessment 

Team be compensated for 6.5 summer hours (each) to participate in 

“School-Based Behavioral Threat Assessment and Management Training” 

offered through the NJ Office of School Preparedness and Emergency 

Planning. 

 

Counselor Marybeth Ragozzino 

Counselor MollyAnne Light 

BCBA/CST Gina Keating 

Nurse Erin Perewiznyk 

General Ed. Teacher Suzanne Rutter 

Special Ed. Teacher Anthony Corma 

 


